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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were two odor reports in the month of May. They will be discussed in the next section

The WAS flow meter has been repaired by our contractor, EIS. We also purchased a spare

pressure transducer. This was completed as a capital item

A new mechanical seal was installed in pump #2 at Station #3.

The 35 hp effluent pump has been repaired by the manufacturer and is back on site. This is now

a spare pump.

The motor for pump 2 at Station 9 was repaired, there was a short in the motor leads.

Spring cleaning and camera work has been completed. There was sulfide damage noted at the

start of the interceptor which will require heavy cleaning as there were several inches of solids

found in the line. We are working with our contractor, National Watermain, to return to Hull and

perform the heavy cleaning.

A tour was given to a pack of cub scouts.


